

DIRECT MEDICAL SUPPORT

In the quarter Jan.- Mar., B/o Vijayalakshmi and B/o Deepika underwent treatment at NICU Rangadore Hospital.



HOSPITAL VISIT

Our coordinators visited Rangadore hospital and met the parents of NICU babies to reassure them of their child's treatment. They also talked to the doctor, Dr. Janaki, who was confident of her wards' progress and complete recovery.

FIELD VISIT

- Under the scheme VISION 1K, 200 cataract surgeries have been successfully completed till now.
- Our field officers interacted with cataract surgery patients at Sharda Eye Hospital.
- Eye camps were conducted in Leggere, Rajaji Nagar, Basaveshwar Nagar, Vijayapura, Nelamangala, Malleshwaram, and Mahalakshmi Layout. These were well attended by the rural crowd.
- Under NUHM, a meeting was held with Dr. Tejaswini to discuss community work at Urban Primary Health Center and BBMP camps.



FOLLOWUP OF BENEFICIERIES

The preterm baby of Rithika and her electrician husband, was in NICU Rangadore Hospital for about two weeks and was discharged by the end of March 2017. We are delighted to share that today the baby is healthy and active and the doctors are happy with his growth.

Another preterm baby, daughter of Ms. Usha, was in NICU Rangadore Hospital for about a month and was discharged by March 2017. She is doing fine and she is healthy. The doctors who routinely check her up are satisfied with her development. The happy parents showered their blessings on the Ekam team.





SPECIAL CASE REPORT

NTT vendor staff, Valliamma, earning just Rs.8000 per month, has two school going daughters. Her husband, Bhashkar Reddy, had a paralytic stroke more than a year back and was suffering from severe axonal neuropathy with no scope for recovery. Recently, after the involvement of Ekam Foundation, doctors at Rangadore Hospital saw a ray of hope and advised him to undergo physiotherapy for around a year. Ekam prays and wishes full recovery of Mr. Reddy.

MAGNANIMOUS DONORS

We met with Dr. Sarala of Vani Vilas Hospital regarding the equipment required for the hospital and the data of coverage.

A meeting was held with one of our US donors, Mrs. Shaila Jagdish, who has shown keen interest in funding projects in Bangalore. The Ekam family is very grateful to her.





To Contact Us

(Head Office:)

Ekam Foundation,

No:16/19, 2nd Floor, Jayalakshmipuram,1st Street, Nungambakkam, Chennai- 600 034. 044 - 42072785 | 7823959350 | Whats app - 7299002848 ekampro@ekamoneness.org | charles@ekamoneness.org www.ekamoneness.org

ThankYou